
If any parent/carer would like any information that is not on this newsletter or in letters sent home, please feel free to call 
into the office or speak to class teachers at the end of the day. Remember, we have lots more information on our website! 

Term 1 December 2022 

  

  

 

Christmas Dinner and Winter 

Jumper Day 
The children and staff all enjoyed a delicious 
Christmas dinner of turkey and all the 
trimmings. Khadija in Year 3 said, “I enjoyed 
the Christmas dinner and loved all of the 
decorations and the giant Christmas tree.” 

The children made fabulous party hats and 
wore their favourite winter jumpers which 
made the day even more festive!  

“The food was fantastic and amazing – the 
mash was so good. I don’t know how the 
cooks managed to make it so tasty.” Ohee Y4.  

There were lots of lovely 
warm jumpers! Thank 
you for the donation to 
school. 
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The choir preformed at the 

Queen Elizabeth Hall on 

Sunday 11th December. 

Congratulations to Raisha, 

Afreen, Zainab, Manizha, 

Sahill, Sarah, Maryam and 

Abiha for a spectacular 

performance.  

Thank you to all the 

parents who supported the 

event. You can watch the performance on our 

website: 

@www.school.burnleybrow.com 

 

Choir 

  

 
Nativity 

Well done to our Key Stage One children and staff, 
who did an amazing performance. It was lovely to 
be able o perform in front of all members of the 
Burnley Brow Family. Parts of the performance 
were recorded and should be available  on our 
website soon: 

@ www.school.burnleybrow.com 
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School will close on Wednesday 21st December at 2pm and 

open on Thursday 5th January. We hope you have a safe 

holiday. 

Day Indoor Outdoor 

Monday Year 2 and Year 3 4WK 

Tuesday Reception and Year 4 Year 5 

Wednesday Year 5 Year 1 

Thursday Year 1 and Year 6 Year 3 

Friday   Year 2 and Year 6 

 Our PE Kit 

Manor Blue Falcon Green Kent Red Hawthorn Yellow 

Black leggings, jogging pants or 
shorts.  

Black pumps with brown soles for 
indoor PE. These need to be kept 
in a named pump bag in school. 

Trainers for  

outdoor PE 

Children need to wear a t-shirt in their house colour. PE kit should not be sports branded.  

Plain Black 
Sweatshirt. 

There are some changes to PE times from January. 

Christmas Holidays 
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